
 

  

 
John Thomas Engineering 

800 N. Watters, Suite 170 Allen, Texas 75013 
Ph: 214-491-1830  

 

 

 

 
March 27, 2017 
 
Planning Department 
City of McKinney 
221 N. Tennessee Street  
McKinney, TX  75069 
 
RE:  Conveyance Plat Application for the site at the NEC US Hwy. 380 and Lake Forest 
Drive 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
On behalf of the owner and developer, I would like to make a formal request for a Conveyance 
Plat  Application on the site at the Northeast corner of US HWY 380 (University Drive) and 
Lake Forest Drive. This is a proposed 31.291 acre site that will be subdivided into four lots.  
 
Your review and acceptance of this Letter of Intent is appreciated. Should you have any questions 
or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
  
Sincerely, 

 
John Measels, P.E. 
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